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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Asphalt Plant Application Withdrawn; Board of 
Commissioners Meeting Canceled 
HC-2021-17 
Hendersonville, NC – June 1, 2021 
 
 
The Henderson County Board of Commissioners special called meeting, originally scheduled for 
tonight, June 1, 2021, has been canceled.  The county received notice at 12:11 p.m. today that the 
application for a Conditional Zoning change filed by H.S. Shipman has been formally withdrawn. 
 
There is no further information available at this time. 
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